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January 21, 1982

Henry Blackburn, M.D. Cﬁ}V?A¢A&<7L/

University of Minnesota

School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Henry:

Many thanks for sending along the announcement of my being a
Nobel Prize recipient. Alas, this is the only notification
I have received, therefore there has been no 'penalty."

Enclosed is a recent article that may be of interest to you.
With regards,

Sincerely yo §

Bernard Lown, M.D.
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